
From: Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>
To:  
CC: Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>

Philpott, Katie <KatiePhilpott@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 2/9/2016 9:47:17 AM

Subject: RE: Coroner Resignation Letter

Holly - Do we need to call the Dorchester Chief Magistrate or the Deputy Coroner? I think you said 
you might have done it.
 

-----Original Message-----
 
From: Schimsa, Rebecca 
 
Sent: Monday, February 08, 2016 4:43 PM
 
To: robgodfrey@gov.sc.gov; Adams, Chaney; Symmes, Brian
 
Cc: 'Patel, Swati (swatipatel@gov.sc.gov)'; Pisarik, Holly; Philpott, Katie
 
Subject: FW: Coroner Resignation Letter
 

Today, our office received the attached resignation letter from Christopher Nisbet who was 
suspended from the office of Dorchester County Coroner by Executive Order 2015-20 on October 1, 
2015 due to being indicted on a count of Misconduct in Office.
 

Pursuant to Section 17-5-50, a vacancy in the office of corner shall be filled by the Governor's 
appointment who will serve until the next general election and his successor shall qualify. Further, the 
chief deputy or second in command of the coroner's office shall act as coroner until the vacancy is 
filled by the Governor's appointment. 
 

The Governor is in the process of reviewing recommendations and will make an appointment via 
Executive Order as soon as possible.
 

-----Original Message-----
 
From: Philpott, Katie 
 
Sent: Monday, February 08, 2016 11:38 AM
 
To: Pisarik, Holly
 
Cc: Schimsa, Rebecca; Patel, Swati
 
Subject: FW: Coroner Resignation Letter
 

Please see Christopher Nisbet's resignation as Coroner of Dorchester County attached.
 

I believe that the Governor can now fill this vacancy with an interim appointment. 
 

We currently have 5 letters recommending Ray Nash (former Sheriff of Dorchester County). 
 

-Katie
 

Katie R. Philpott
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Director of Boards and Commissions
 
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
 
1205 Pendleton Street
 
Columbia, South Carolina 29201
 
803.201.3423 (cell)
 
803.734.8051 (fax)
 

-----Original Message-----
 
From: Casserly, James 
 
Sent: Monday, February 08, 2016 11:31 AM
 
To: Philpott, Katie
 
Subject: Coroner Resignation Letter
 

Jim Casserly
 
Director, Ombudsman
 
Office of Executive Policy and Programs
 

The South Carolina 
 
Department of Administration
 
1200 Senate Street, Suite 104, Columbia, SC 29201
 
(803) 734-7215
 

Note: Act 121 of 2014 (SC Restructuring Act of 2014) abolished the Budget and Control Board. 
Effective July 1, 2015, the Office of Executive Policy and Programs has been transferred to the 
Department of Administration. Please update your contact information.
 

-----Original Message-----
 
From: OMBD-XR-WHB104@bcbad.state.sc.us [mailto:OMBD-XR-WHB104@bcbad.state.sc.us] 
 
Sent: Monday, February 08, 2016 11:28 AM
 
To: Casserly, James
 
Subject: Scanned from a Xerox Multifunction Printer
 

Please open the attached document. It was scanned and sent to you using a Xerox Multifunction 
Printer.
 

Attachment File Type: pdf, Multi-Page
 

Multifunction Printer Location: WHB 104	
 
Device Name: OMBD-XR-WHB104	
 

For more information on Xerox products and solutions, please visit http://www.xerox.com



